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Rochester Borough Council 

Regular Meeting for Stormwater Management in Council Chambers 

January 22, 2019, 6:00 p.m. 

 

Present: Ben Rader, Howard Howe, Ron Becker, Peggy Griffith, Manager John Barrett 

  

The meeting was called to order. 

 

Manager Barrett stated that tonight’s meeting would provide an open forum for any topic 

related to stormwater. 

 

Persons in Attendance: 

 

 Mrs. Griffith asked whether or not the Borough allowed the discharge of rain water from 

roof downspouts through sidewalk drain boxes for residential properties. Manager Barrett 

explained that drain boxes are no longer permitted. He provided Mrs. Griffith information and 

sources for alternatives to draining rain water onto the street. 

  

The Borough will continue to have these public meetings and encourages all residents 

and businesses to attend when possible. Public participation and involvement in the overall 

stormwater management of the Borough is key to a successful program that will ensure we 

protect the quality of our waterways and are good stewards of the environment. 

 

     Submitted by, 

 

 

     John M. Barrett 

     Borough Manager 


